
Fellow Ohio Towers: 
 
 The following letter was posted for any qualified towing business that would like to have 
the opportunity to bid on joining the Towing and Recovery Incentive Payment program, also 
known as TRIP. This program offers incentive pay for the expedited clearance of one or more 
travel lanes on Ohio’s major expressways and/or freeways, being blocked by large commercial 
vehicles. 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dear Potential Bidders, 
  
Please see the attached documents necessary to submit a sealed bid for ODOT Invitation to Bid 
055-17 which is the ODOT contract for Towing & Recovery Incentive Payment [TRIP] Program 
                                
  
Sealed bids are due back to the Department by no later than THURSDAY April 13, 2017 at 
2:00PM EST. Late bids will not be accepted.  
  
Please submit any questions regarding this bidding opportunity through the following website: 
http://www.dot.state.oh.us/Divisions/ContractAdmin/Contracts/Pages/PurchasePBQ.aspx 
  
  
  
Respectfully, 
  
Jim Schurch 
Senior Sourcing Analyst 
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Phone:   614-644-7870 
Fax:         614-728-2078 
Email:     jim.schurch@dot.ohio.gov 
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